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September 6, 2024

Dear Member,

Thank you for your membership in Blaze Credit Union. As we continue on this journey with you, we 
constantly strive to provide you with the best products possible. As a part of this effort, we have 
reviewed your account relationship with us and determined that your business accounts are currently 
established in our core system as consumer account types. We will be correcting this at the time of our 
core conversion and updating the way your accounts display on your statements and/or digital banking. 

This account maintenance will be reflected on and after October 7, 2024. Following is a list of how the 
accounts will be displayed to you: 

• Share Savings will be called Business Share Savings
• Money Market will be called Business Money Market
• Secondary Share Savings will be called Business Secondary Savings
• Blaze Free Checking will be called Business Checking
• Dividend Checking will be called Business Dividend Checking

No other changes will be made to your accounts and the Business Terms and Conditions will continue to 
govern your accounts.

Our Business Checking and Business Dividend Checking accounts have monthly maintenance and 
monthly item fees. The Business Dividend Checking also has a fee for not maintaining a minimum daily 
balance. However, these fees will be waived for you. Standard business account fees will apply for new 
business accounts that you may open in the future.

Please contact us if you have any questions at 651.215.3500 or 888.347.7473.

We look forward to continuing to serve your financial needs in the future on your road of life.

Blaze Credit Union


